
gratiiying to lie Britislh Conmissioners to be associated vith colleagues who werc animated
with the saie sincere desire as thiemselvcs to bring about a settlement, equally lionourable
and just to both countrics, of the various questions of which it lad been their duty to
treat, and the British Commissioncrs would always retain a grateful recollection of the
fair and friendly spirit vhich the Amcrican Commissioners had displayed.

Mr. Fislh, in behalf of the American Commissioners, said that they were gratefuly
senlible of the friendly words expresscd by Lord de Grey, aud of the kind spirit which had
promptcd them. Froi the date of the first Conference the American Commissioners had
been impressed bly hie carnestncss of desire nanifested by the British Commissioners to
reaeh a settlement worthly of the two Powers who lad committed to this Joint High
Commission the treatnent of various questions of )cculiar interest, complexity, and
delicacy. Ilis colleagues and he could never cease to appreciate tie generous spirit and
the open and friendly manner in which the British Commissioners had met and discussed
the sevZral questions that had led to the conclusion of a Treaty vhich it was hoped would
receive the approval of the people of both countries, and would prove the foundation of a
cordial and fiiedliv under'standing between thern for ail time to come.

Mi\r. Fish further said that he was sure that every imiember of the Joint High
Commission would desire to record his appreciation of the ability, the zeal, and the
unceasing labour which the Joint Protocolists had exhiibited in the discharge of their
arduous and responsible duties, and that lie kncw that he only gave expression to the
fceliigs ci the Coimiissioners in saying that Lord Tenterden and Mr. Bancroft Davis were
entitled to, and werc rcquestcd to accept, the tlhanks of the Joint Higli Commission for
their valuable services, anfd the great assistance which they lad rendered with unvarying
obligingness to the Commission.

Lord de Grey replied, on behalf of the British Commissioners, that lie and his
colleagues most cordially concurred in the proposal made by Mr. Fislh that the thanks of
the Joint High Commission should be tendered to Mr. Bancroft Davis and Lord Tenterden
for their valiable services as Joint Protocolists. The British Commissioners were also
quite as sensible as their American colleagues of the great advantage which the Commis-
sion lad derived from the assistance which those gentlemen lad given them in the conduct
of the important negotiations in whiclh they iad been engaged.

Monday, the 8th of May, was appointed for the signature of the Treaty.
(Signed) TENTERDEN.

J. C. BANCROFT DAVIS.


